

Figtree Public School

Respect, Safety, Learning



Figtree-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Year 6 Shirt

Dear	
------	--

You are invited to order a 2023 year 6 commemorative polo shirt. It has been a long tradition at Figtree Public School that our senior students are able to design, purchase and wear a special Year 6 farewell polo shirt. This polo shirt is not part of the usual school uniform and is considered a special treat for our senior students. Ms Harding allows students to wear the polo shirt each Friday for the remainder of the year. There are some conditions placed on this special treat. For example: should any student display inappropriate behaviour, the privilege will be revoked for a number of weeks.

Our Year 6 student committee has been working tirelessly to complete the order for our shirts. The cost for each shirt is \$40. Unfortunately we cannot give the shirts out until payment has been received.

Students have taken on the responsibility of selecting the shirt size. The company we use has sent out 8 sample sizes for this. We have suggested they sample 'the next size up' from their current size to allow for growth this year, in order to maximise the wearing of the shirt. Mrs Jolliffe and Mr Lloyd have overseen this process.

We will assume payments made will double as a parent permission to purchase.

Cost of shirt: \$40

Payment methods: Payments must be made before shirts are given out.

POP payment preferred.

POP (Parent Online Payment for students only) www.figtree-p.schools.nsw.edu.au and use 'Make a Payment'. Please use 'Year 6 shirt' as Ref. or Invoice Number. Please write your POP receipt

number on the permission note.

If paying by cash, it should be placed in an envelope marked with your child's name, class and 'Year 6 shirt' clearly written on the front. Please hand in cash payment to the Office money collection box (not the P&C money collection

box).

Kind regards,

Brittany Jolliffe and Richard Lloyd Year 6 teachers

Melissa Harding Principal